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I oppose this bill because of its unfair to property owners on the river who pay high 

property taxes and buy expensive boats to use with families and friends that would 

weigh more and thus become illegal. 

It is unfair that special interest groups should not govern the waterways. 

This bill will devastate small bignesses all up and down the River.  

The river is a public water way and the public should be able to use it 

The special interests need to find a better solution that benefits everyone, not just 

them. 


